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Fiber Network Construction RFP – Addendum 1

To: 		Construction Firms Participating in the RFP
From:		The City of Fort Dodge, IA
Date:		April 1, 2022
Subject:	Fiber Network Construction RFP Addendum #1 – RFP Response Due Date
Extension
Reason:	Finalization of data to answer questions and respondents’ pointing out the
limited number of days to respond

This addendum is being sent to contractors who have participated in the pre-bid meeting and is being posted on the City website.

Addendum #1 amends the RFP per the following:

1. The due date for RFP responses is changed from April 5, 2022 to April 19, 2022
2. Contractor award is moved from April 11, 2022 to April 25, 2022
3. In the RFP, project information was listed at the City Manager’s page of the City’s website.  It is located on a different website page:  https://www.fortdodgeiowa.org/egov/documents/1647554049_76684.pdf

Receipt of Addendum #1 must be noted in your response.

Note:  Another addendum will be distributed that contains the details of questions that have been asked.

As with the RFP, if you have questions, contact Irena Stevens with HR Green at istevens@hrgreen.com.
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